United Nations Development Programme

Country Office for Afghanistan

03 Dec 2019
Subject: UNDP/AFG/RFQ/2019/CW/0000004823 — Supply and construction of Security
Upgrading for ECC, Kabul Province,
Dear Bidder,
UNDP- Afghanistan regrets to inform you of the canceliation of the subject tender process. Please

consider this letter as an official notification for cancellation.

UNDP appreciates the time, efforts and interests and looks forward to your participation in similar
future tenders.
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